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October 2022 Bus Service Change

Overview
The proposed October 2022 bus service change includes the implementation of a new limited stop
service on Main Street, minor schedule adjustments, and winter seasonal service changes to
improve service quality and reliability. The proposed changes do not require an adjustment to the
overall level of service hours and set the stage for further improvements as part of the Making Better
Connections Program.

Recommendation
Approve the October 2022 bus service change and direct staff to begin implementation.
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